ANTRIM PLANNING BOARD

Minutes of Meeting of June 4, 1983

Those present: Harvey Goodwin, John Jones, Rachel Reinstein, Robert Watterson, Rodman Zwirner, James Dennison, Chairman and Secretary pro tem.

Absent: Bruce Kierstead, William MacCulloch, Katherine Wasserloos

William C. and Francis Abbott

Mr. Abbott submitted to the Board a plan of an annexation of a parcel of his land to James Shea, an abutter. The plan was a revision of one he showed the Board in 1982. The Board requested that the plan include all of Abbott and Shea property before and after the annexation. The necessary deed restrictions were read to Mr. Abbott.

Minutes of Meeting of May 26, 1983

The minutes were approved as prepared by Sec. Wasserloos.

Public Hearing on Highway Relocation

The Board has received notice of a formal public hearing to be conducted by Executive Councilors on July 6 at 7:00 p.m. in the Little Town Hall. The subject is the proposed relocation of Route 202 to eliminate the dangerous curve just south of the Goodell Road intersection.

Economic Development Section of Proposed Master Plan

A draft of this section had been sent to Board members by the Chairman in late April. A few comments have been received which will be incorporated. It was suggested that the proper management of Antrim's forest resources be included in the section. The high percentage of wooded land in the Town offers good economic prospects.

Adjournment

The meeting of the Antrim Planning Board adjourned at 8:45 p.m.

1. James